
2017 Jaime Padron Scholarship 
Award Winner

 

Hello Officer Bylsma, 

I would like to thank you and all of the members of the Blue Knights and the San 
Angelo Area Foundation for this honor. I would like to express my appreciation to 
the Padron family for giving students the opportunity to further their education. 
Thank you all for everything you do for this city and the people who live here. 

With the gift you all have given me, I will be furthering my education at Angelo 
State University. I will be pursuing a Bachelors Degree in Nursing. When I finish 
school, I hope to become a traveling nurse. I would like to travel around the 
United States and go to hospitals that are in need of nurses. Being able to travel 
will be wonderful, but the best part is knowing I will be able to help people in their 
time of need. I have grown up watching my dad go to work every night to help 
people. I remember stories of really bad calls he would get sent to that ended up 
with people being taken to the hospital. I look forward to being able to say I was 
also able to help people when they were hurting. 

Thank you all again for this honor 


